
From: person intran [mailto:intran14@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: HB 2509 

 
Please be aware I am against HB 2509 and feel there’s no reason to make it even harder for family 

farmers to protect themselves against GMOs. 
 
Patrick Walden 
Medford, OR 

 

mailto:intran14@yahoo.com

